
Respectful North Dakota Representatives,

Please accept this proposal to recognize Juneteenth as an official holiday in our North 
Dakota state calendar. I’m a resident of Fargo and have been living in the community of 
District 11 for approximately 20 years. Juneteenth is a vital and well cherished date to 
recognize one of the most historic moments to the reunification and healing points of 
our once divided country. Doing so this year especially would be a wonderful moment 
and opportunity to promote healing to such a difficult year last year, too. 

Best regards,

Mark Taggart and Family


